2023-09-19 CC AGENDA PACKET
PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS RELATED TO ITEM D13 - 4-WAY STOP AT MAIN & OAK

Harada, Patriﬁia

Subject: FW: 4-Way Stop at Main Street and Oak Avenue

From: Craig Glastetter <cglastetter@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 8:14 AM

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS @elsegundo.org>
Subject: Fwd: 4-Way Stop at Main Street and Oak Avenue

The email | previously sent was returned. See below.

---------- Forwarded message -------——

From: Craig Glastetter <cglastetter@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 13, 2023 at 10:04 AM

Subject: 4-Way Stop at Main Street and Oak Avenue
To: <PublicCommunications@elsegundo.org>

Dear City Council,

| understand that the City of El Segundo is considering installing a 4-way stop at Main Street and Oak
Avenue. | am a homeowner and live at 308 West Oak Avenue and | support this initiative for the following
reasons:

1. It will provide improved safety for pedestrian traffic that crosses Main Street. There is a considerable amount
of pedestrian traffic crossing Main during school hours and HS events. At night, this is a particular challenge
and safety risk as drivers often do not see the pedestrians.

2. The addition of a stop sign will help reduce traffic speeds on Main Street.

3. It will make it safer to turn from Oak Avenue onto Main Street. During commuting hours, it is difficult and
unsafe to turn from Oak onto Main Street.

| believe this improvement will improve public safety and the quality of life in the City of El Segundo.
Regards,

Craig Glastetter
818.519.6099 (Mobile)



Harada, Patricia

Subject: FW: W Oak Ave & Main St

From: Kelly Remmer <kelly@seadwelling.com>

Date: September 19, 2023 at 8:12:14 PM PDT

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>
Subject: W Oak Ave & Main St

To whom it may concern,

Please make Main St. and W QOak Ave. a 4-Way Stop. My daughter was witness to a young woman hit by
a car on her way home from school at this intersection last spring. We live on W. Oak Ave. and have
both experienced and witnessed many near misses in our 19 years on the street. Turning left onto Main
St. can be very challenging especially at morning and afternoon rush hour. It would be a true service to
the safety of our community to make Main St. and W. Oak Ave. a 4 way stop.

Thanks
Kelly Remmer
W. Oak Ave. home owner



